SPECIAL MEETING

                           



                            April 19, 2018

Aurora, MN
A Special Meeting of the Town of White Board of Supervisors was called to order by Chairman Jon Skelton on Thursday, April 19, 2018 at 5:00 P.M. at the City/Town Government Center:
ROLL CALL:
Present:  
Supervisors – Anttila, Skelton, Kippley, Clerk-Knaus; Treasurer-Shuck; Attorney-
Kearney

Absent:
 
      Also Present:       Betty Harsila, Beth Wilkes, Vivian Williams, Doris Saarberg
1.) Chairman Skelton opened the meeting thanking the members for coming and stating how important it is to get an agreement in place with the School Group for the use of the Loon Lake Community Center.  Skelton and Kearney indicated a written agreement needs to be in place that works for everybody for legal matters relating to liability, personal property located in the building, insurance purposes, and because the old lease expired in 1986.  The Board needs to have control of the building like any other community center or publically owned building.  The Board thanked the members for all they have done for the community and the building.  The Board wants the building to remain open and wants it used by the community members.  Skelton shared with the group Supervisor Anttila will not be attending PMSG meetings as a Supervisor from this point forward.  If he attends, he will be attending as a community member not as a member of the Board of Supervisors.  Board members will no longer be attending group meetings for the Shooting Club either.  Members for both the Shooting Club and PMSG will need to come to monthly Board meetings to ask questions of the Board and share information.  A memo from the auditors was shared identifying we need to have an agreement in place as soon as possible.  Great dialog and discussion was held as the draft agreement prepared by Kearney was reviewed.  Williams handed in an addendum to the inventory list and this will be filed in the office.  The museum was discussed and an inventory needs to be turned into the office.  Nothing was decided but great discussion was held to move forward.  A request was made for new toilets in the building.  Knaus and Kearney will meet and make changes to the draft agreement as discussed and will send to the group and Board for review.  The parties will meet again and discuss the changes.  
IT WAS MOVED BY SKELTON, SUPPORTED BY KIPPLEY TO ADJOURN THE MEETING AT 6:25 P.M.  UNANIMOUSLY CARRIED
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
 
 
APPROVED: 

 ______________________________________ 
____________________________________ 

Jodi L. Knaus, Clerk 
 
 
 
                           Jon Skelton, Chairman 
